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WHO Global Network of Age-friendly Cities and Communities

Dear Sir/Madam,

Application for joining the WHO Global Network of Age-Friendly Cities and Communities

As the chairman of the Tai Po District Council (TPDC) of the Hong Kong Special

Administrative Region, | am pleased to support our district to join the WHO Global Network of
Age-Friendly Cities and Communities.

In response to the growing senior population in Tai Po, the TPDC has set up the Working Group
on Elderly Projects and Medical Services on a permanent basis and the Council undertakes to
continuously improve healthcare and social welfare services for the elderly.

In the coming years, we will allocate more resources to build an age-friendly environment for
our older residents so that they can lead a healthy and active life and stay involved in the community.
We will work closely with stakeholders in the community, including governmental departments and

non-governmental organisations, with a view to achieving success in this regard.
We are committed to promoting the well-being of our seniors and look forward to becoming a

member of the WHO Global Network of Age-Friendly Cities and Communities. Should you have
any enquiries, please feel free to contact Miss Lily HUI (email address: lily_lI_hui@had.gov.hk).

Yours faithfully,

CHEUNG Hok-#ing, GBS, JP (Mr.)

Chairman, Tai Po District Council



